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OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

Photo Friday – Welcome Back Students!

Today’s collage focuses of the return of students to our campus. Spring classes started on Monday of this week and it

has been great to see students back in our facilities and crisscrossing the grounds after the extended winter break in

in=person instruction. BIG SHOUT OUT TO ALL THE STUDENTS WORKING WITH US IN FACILITIES

MANAGEMENT. HAVE A GREAT SPRING SEMESTER.
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